
 
 
 

Wood Street Station to Remain Open Next Week 
 

The installation of new escalators will be completed at a later date 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 1, 2023) – Wood Street Station will remain 
open next week. The station had been scheduled to be closed from November 6-
17 for the installation of new escalators. 
 
Crews will continue to prepare for the new escalators, which will be installed at a 
later date.  
 
Replacing the escalators is part of a $13.5 million project to replace nine 
escalators at three downtown light-rail stations to improve performance, safety, 
and reliability. 

 
 

### 
 


